
Help obtain safe rides to school for  

Catholic school children 
 

Problem 
 

1. Current Catholic school students can only obtain a ride to school for a maximum 

of $884 per student. 

 

2. Many bus companies and school districts are unwilling/unable to transport 

students at the $884 rate. 

 

3. The ceiling should match cost of living increases, which has not happened since 

the 2007-2008 school year. 
 

What can you do? 
 

Ask Governor to increase funding for nonpublic school transportation in his Fiscal 

Year 2017 Budget.  If your family has been affected by this problem, or you know of 

families who have, tell the Governor the details.  Even if the bussing problem does not 

apply to you, but you believe in Catholic education, please contact Governor Christie.   

 

How can you contact Governor Christie? 

 
Call:    609-292-6000 

 

Email:  http://nj.gov/governor/contact/  
 

Write:  The Honorable Christopher Christie 

   Governor of New Jersey 

 PO Box 001 

 Trenton, NJ 08625 
 

Use the NJCC automated Voter Voice system: 

http://njcatholic.org/faith-in-action 

http://nj.gov/governor/contact/
http://njcatholic.org/faith-in-action

